
 

 

 
March 31, 2020 

 
BSE Limited 
P. J. Towers, 25th Floor, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001 
 
Dear Sir, 
  
We refer to your mail dated March 30, 2020. In this regard, we invite your attention to the 
following: 
  
On March 26, 2020, the District administration of Nanjangud, Karnataka informed us that 
one of our employees from our Nanjangud plant has tested positive for COVID-19. The 
employee is under medical supervision at a Government Hospital and we understand that 
he is recuperating well. We have been again informed that some more employees from the 
same plant have also tested positive for Covid-19. The plant, which is part of Jubilant 
Generics Limited, a wholly-owned subsidiary of a material subsidiary of the Company, has 
been temporarily shut down until April 10, 2020 and all the employees are under self-
quarantine. 
  
The impact of closure of Nanjangud Plant until April 10, 2020 had been assessed and it did 
not meet the materiality criteria prescribed under the Policy for Determination of 
Materiality of Events and Information of Jubilant Life Sciences Limited. Hence, closure of 
the Nanjangud plant was not disclosed to the Stock Exchanges. 
  
Health and safety of our employees as well the nearby community is of utmost importance 
to us. We have been taking all the necessary precautions like sanitising the buses, 
temperature checking at the gate, providing sanitizers in all offices and following all the 
Government directed protocols on health and safety. 

 

 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Jubilant Life Sciences Limited 

 
 

Rajiv Shah 
Company Secretary 
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